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The Joslyn Board is going to be considering some more 

enhancements to the Center at the upcoming Board Meeting 

on Thursday June 13 at 9:30am.  Several clubs have proposed 

redoing the flooring in the Main Hall to create a seamless floor 

with wood laminate material that would be easy to clean, 

durable and with no carpet flooring borders or level changes.  

This would be ideal for sports, dancercise, Tai Chi, Pilates and 

banquets as well as Inner Rhythm and Spirit Dance.  If you 

would like to comment on this, you’re welcome at the meeting 

in June, or send any comments or ideas to 

Joslyncenter@joslynrec.org.   All members are welcome at 

board meetings, which are held in the Joslyn Conference Room. 

Club Notes: 

mailto:Joslyncenter@joslynrec.org


Improvements need money, so good news from Poker Club 

about their successful fundraiser! 

 

   The Poker Club sponsored and ran their annual fundraiser in 

May which filled the main hall with poker playing from noon 

until almost 11:00pm.  At the end of a long day of cards and 

refreshments 3 co-champions were crowned and an $850 

donation for the Joslyn Center was made.   Big thanks to poker 

club volunteers (and Table Tennis and Tai Chi for giving up time) 

to make the event a big success!   

Join in the fun and play affordable poker in Cambria. The June 

tournament will be Saturday June 15 at 6:15p in the Main Hall. 

The usual $20 buy-in with $20 re-buys for a limited time.  Also, 



there are Dealer’s Choice cash games on Thursday evenings at 

6:15p in the conference room with your choice of $5 or $25 

buy-in tables for the evening of play. Questions?  Contact 

Manya at 805-927-5000 cell/text 

 

Poker Co-Champions with Dealer Julie Krebs at Poker Fundraiser 

 

SPIRIT DRUM AND DANCE:  No musical or special dance 

experience needed to enjoy a great night of Full Moon 

Drumming.  Bring your own rhythm maker or borrow one of our 

loaners to celebrate!  No admission charge, but a small 

donation to the Joslyn Center is always welcome.  This month’s 

Full Moon Drumming will take place on June 9th in the Main Hall 

at 6:30p.  Bring your own refreshments and snacks.  It’ll be a 

wonderful night for a Moon Dance! 



OUR FASTEST GROWING GROUP HAS ADDED A NEW CLASS! 

 

          NEW TAI CHI CLASS STARTING SUNDAY JUNE 8TH !! 

 

INVESTMENT CLUB:  The Investment Club has had a fun and 

profitable month of May. Our members have a wide variety of 

investment knowledge and each meeting brings good ideas 

from our members for increasing the value of our stock 

portfolio. 

We currently have an opening for a new member and to find 

out what a new member portfolio buy in would be, please 

contact Jim Tuttle at 559-269-0313 for more information 



CAMBRIA DANCE AND SOCIAL CLUB:  

Join the Dance & Social Club Party 
By Pat Burbank 

 
The 4th of July is a big holiday in Cambria, and the Dance & Social Club 
invites you to get into the mood on Wednesday June 25th at our old 
fashioned Fourth of July BBQ. 
 
The event will be held at the Joslyn Center (950 Main Street) from 5:30 
to 8 p.m.  As is the club’s custom, everyone is welcome—singles as 
well as couples—and dance skills are not required. There will be live 
music, a great potluck, and a congenial group. 
 
Dress is casual and comfortable – think red, white and blue, if you can. 
 
Please RSVP with your choice of potluck contribution to Kristine 

Rendon Mettrick via text or call @ 713-301-4131. 

Thanks, and see you there!   

 

LAWN BOWLS:   

Lawn Bowls is starting a new program to help interested Joslyn 

Members learn and enjoy the sport of Lawn Bowls.  It’s a 



challenging and very social game which anyone of any skill level 

will enjoy.  Drop us an email, and we’ll schedule you for a one 

on one instruction session with one of our friendly and 

experienced teacher/coaches.   

If you prefer, drop by the green any Monday Wednesday or 

Friday at 9:00 and we’ll set you up for a quick lesson.    If you 

want to see some expert play, the very popular Cambria Pairs 

SW Bowls tournament is coming up on Sat/Sun July 12-13th with 

the top bowlers from Southern Calif competing right here in 

Cambria at our green, including many Cambria bowlers.   

FISHING CLUB:    

Fishing Club is proud to report that members have raised $2500 

to donate as scholarships for graduating seniors at Coast Union 

High School this year!  Go Broncos!!   In addition, members still 

found time to catch some impressive local fish! 



 

 

Cleanup Club for June is the Cambria Community Chorale  

Join us at the Joslyn Center!  Dave Stiles, 2025 Bd President 


